
GROUPS UNDER TRAFFIC LIGHT RED: 
Please note - you may only attend groups if you are well. If you have any 
symptoms (cough, runny nose, fever, body aches, etc) you must stay home. 
Limits of 25 persons per group.   
Toy Lending Library: Open during the term. Monday 11am-1pm. Contact  Janet Kidd. 
On Hold. 
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are taking donations of good quality 
second hand clothing only. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. Contact Marianne Hunt for 
more information. 
Transformation Youth Group: Wednesday 4.45pm-7pm. On hold. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn Sampson 021 298 2762. On hold. 
Son-Shine Club: Thursdays 3.15pm till 5pm. Contact Tino Segi 027 239 0448. 
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service. Contact 
Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group:  Monday 10am in the Prayer Room. Contact Glenda 
Winn. On hold until Orange Light. 
Young Adults Group: Every 2nd Tuesday, 7pm-9pm in the Cafe . Contact Matt 
Osborne. 
Monday Night Prayer: Monday 7.30pm-8.30pm, prayer room. On hold. 
Intercessors: Wednesday 10-11.30am in the Prayer Room. On hold. 
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Prayer and Bible Women’s group: There is a Facebook 
messenger group of ladies within our Church. They are meeting on a Thursday 
evening on zoom 7-9pm and are finishing the last part of an alpha course at the 
moment. They pray, fellowship, and encourage one another. This group is open to all 
women in our Church and their friends. 
If you'd like to be added to this group contact; Penelope Dawson on 
penelopeanne.d@gmail.com or on Facebook messenger or contact Ronnie Nicolson.  
Moneymates: Wed  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on 8325961. On hold. 
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This Week’s Service 
 

10 am 
Pastor Lloyd Ashworth - What do you See? Part 6 

I can see clearly now – Mark 8:22-26  

 
 

Next Week’s Services 
 

10 am 
Pastor Lloyd Ashworth—What do you See? Part 7 

Sunday 6th March 2022 



Lloyd Ashworth 
I CAN SEE CLEARLY NOW – Mark 8:22-26 

This is the only record in the gospels where partial healing took place, and it re-
quired a second prayer by Jesus to be fully effective. So, the natural question is 
why?  Even the Son of God could not affect complete healing on the first occasion. 
We must therefore assume that there was purpose in the partial healing – and that 
there is some message for us in this. Could it be that God is trying to remind us that 
there are times when we can only get a partial insight into what we can see? Are 
there times when we see ‘darkly’ or faintly what later we see clearly and with great-
er clarity? What are some of the instances in your own life where a partial insight 
in clarity has been followed sometime later by a greater sense of clear thinking? 
  
Today I propose that there are three areas where we need to see more clearly. 
Copies of my message can be obtained in the church foyer or online. 
Have a great week. 

 Pastor Lloyd 

When you don't know what to say, let the Bible lead 
your praying for you. 

 
Living the Battle Plan  

Notices 

COVID REMINDERS IN OUR SERVICES: 

• You are encouraged to wear a mask inside the building. 

• You are encouraged to sit in your ‘bubbles’ but keep an appropriate distance 
from other bubbles. 

• Please use the toilet facilities clearly marked. 

• After the service use the exit you arrived at the building. What you do once you 
leave the building is up to you. 

• Offer love, grace, and kindness to each other – this is a time for the fruit of Spirit 
to flow through each of us! 

30 DAYS OF PRAYER FOR THE MUSLIM WORLD: 
30 Days of Prayer for the Muslim World starts on the 2nd of April! If anyone is     
interested in  having a copy of the booklet visit; www.pray30days.org 
 or get in touch with Ronnie Nicolson ASAP so she can order you a copy, cost $5.   
ronapon1@outlook.com or 021 0270 7540 

Notices 

FUNDRAISING FOR NOU WITH DEREK'S PRESERVES: 
Support Nou by purchasing Derek's delicious preserves! Currently, any purchase 
you make will be matched by an anonymous donor, so your purchase will go twice 
as far. These fundraising efforts will be very appreciated by MWB through these 
troubled times.   


